
 

 

7 February 2024 
 
 
 
COMMUNITY RUGBY LEAGUE MEMO  
 
 
 
RE: BLUE CARD – Board/ Committee members 

TO: All Regions, Clubs and Leagues  
FOR: URGENT DISTRIBUTION  
 
 
In support of the current Blue Card Services guidelines, it is a requirement that all club committees / 
board members of associations affiliated to the QRL hold a current Blue Card this includes 
Representative Player Selection Committees, Judicary and Code of Conduct Tribunal members. 
 
This is a whole of game guideline which is made in the best interests of keeping our children safe 
and to ensure that our affiliate Clubs, Leagues and Associations are compliant with the current Qld 
Blue Card Legislation.  
 
It should also be noted that any person appointed to a committee /board as per the above must 
obtain a Blue Card prior to commencing in this role. 

  
Yours Sincerely,  

Adam Vanzanten 
General Manager of Community & Competitions 

 


